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SUBJECT:  SPECIALTY LICENSE PLATES (Former HB 575)

In the near future, | will be re-introducing legislation, former House Bill 575,
which creates a specialty license plate for recipients of the Silver and Bronze Star.

As you are aware, there are many specialty license plates established in
Pennsylvania statute that a veteran may acquire. These plates include a
Congressional Medal of Honor plate, Ex-Prisoner of War plate, Purple Heart plate,
World War Il Veteran plate, Persian Guif War Veteran plate, Pearl Harbor Survivor
plate, Expeditionary Forces plate, Korean War Veteran plate, Vietham Conflict
plate, and a Veteran plate for motorcycles. However, no plate is designed to
honor the military veterans that have been awarded the Silver or Bronze Star.
These veterans truly deserve having a specialty license plate designed in their
honor for their exceptional military service. Our veterans deserve the utmost
respect for their honorable service to our country, and specialty license plates are
just a small way of recognizing our veterans.

If you wish to co-sponsor this legislation, please contact Carole Reddecliff at
creddecl@pahousegop.com or Vicki Hoffman at vhoffman@pahousegop.com.
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